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GFWC Woman’s Club of Westminster, Inc. presents donation to Carroll County Arts Council

On December 2, 2015, at the Carroll County Arts Council located at 91 Main Street, Westminster, Maryland, Barbara Humbert and Clare Berent, Co-Chairman of the Arts Community Service Project of the GFWC Woman’s Club of Westminster, Inc. presented a check to the Carroll County Arts Council as a contribution to the Council’s Tom Holder Memorial scholarship fund.   It enables young artists from Carroll County to enroll in council art classes, camps and theatre troupe, regardless of their ability to pay. 
The GFWC Woman’s Club of Westminster, Inc. is a proud member of the General Federation of Women’s Clubs, an international organization dedicated to community improvement by enhancing the lives of others through volunteer service.


Photo Caption
Shown from left are Barbara Humbert, Co-Chair of the Arts Community Service Project of the GFWC Woman’s Club of Westminster, Inc.,  Sandy Oxx, Executive Director of the Carroll County Arts Council, and Clare Berent, Co-Chair of the Arts Community Service Project.
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